
From: Marney Beck Robinson  
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 6:56 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Office-Mayor Richmondhill 
<officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli 
<carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; greg@gregberos.com; Tom Muench 
<tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; Raika Sheppard 
<raika.sheppard@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin 
Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Re: Richmond Hill Council Meeting - re blue bin debt 'foregiveness' and unfreezing acct 
 
Attention: all members of Richmond Hill Council 
  
Mayor David West:  officemayor@richmondhill.ca;  
Council Members: godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca; karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca; 
raika.sheppard@richmondhill.ca; castro.liu@richmondhill.ca; joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca; 
tom.muench@richmondhill.ca 
City Clerks Department: clerks@richmondhill.ca 
  
Subject: Reg Councillor Perrelli’s Personal Enviro Day $139,623.30 Debt and Frozen Account 
  
I am a resident who is VERY concerned that an upcoming motion to council suggests that the 
debt be forgiven for Reg Councillor Perrelli 's Enviro Day blue/green exchange event, which 
took place in 2021. Council Events are required to be funded through sponsorships, and if he 
didn’t collect enough money for this event, it should be up to him, not the taxpayers, to make up 
the shortfall.  
  
Reg Councillor Perrelli said at the time “No tax dollars will be spent for this event. I have raised 
money from generous donations from the public”. Yet, he did not raise donations to cover this 
event and now wants the City of Richmond Hill to use our tax dollars to pay for it.  
  
On October 13, 2021, Members of Council passed a resolution moved by then Councillor West 
and seconded by Acting Mayor DiPaola that Council requires Regional Councillor Perrelli to 
provide full reimbursement to the City for the Enviro Day event, such that no taxpayer dollars 
will be used to cover the amount owing of $139,623.30. 
  
On June 8, 2022, Councillors Perrelli and Beros are asking council to approve a motion stating 
that Reg Councillor Perrelli is not required to provide any reimbursement to the City for his 
personal Enviro Day Event. 
 
As well, they are asking council to direct staff to unfreeze Reg Councillor Perrelli's expense 
account. 
  
I wish to state strongly that I hope the majority of council will refuse both actions, and stand firm 
on ensuring our tax dollars are not used to cover this debt, incurred by Reg. Councillor Perrelli. 
  
Thank you for considering my request. 



  
Respectfully, 
  
Name: Marney Beck Robinson 
  
Address: 49 Coventry Court, Richmond Hill L4C 8B9 


